
THE CHESAPEAKE RADIO CORPORATION 

ANNAPOLIS MARYLAND 

RADIO STATION WASL 

March 10, 1947 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

185 Williams Street 

Glastonbury, Connecticut 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This will verify your reception of 

radio station W A S L on December 16, 1946. 

Thank you very much for your 

cooperation. 

Yours very truly, 

THE CHESAPEAKE R'DI0 CORPORATION 

JG/jlm 

Joseph Griscom, 
Chief Engineer 


